
Dear Client,

This letter is to inform you that the manufacturer of this product 

refuses to supply the updated Material Safety Data Sheet (MSDS) 

to RMT and therefore, we are unable to provide you with the latest 

MSDS.

If you still use this product and have a recent MSDS, please 

forward it to RMT via: casupport@rmt.com.au or fax it to: +61 8 

9322 1794. Once it has been received, we will immediately link 

the MSDS to the Chem Alert report.

Thank you.

Kind regards,

The Chem Alert Team at Risk Management Technologies


